
The YSSL staff is looking forward to the day we can return to the office.  We 
are monitoring the rapidly evolving situation regarding COVID-19 with the 
health and safety of our staff and our soccer community in mind.  While we 
enjoy seeing you, we have implemented a few new temporary procedures, 
if you plan to visit us at the YSSL office. 

Once the governor lifts the stay-at-home order, and we are back at the 
YSSL office, we will require you to do the following before coming into the 
office:.

• Call to make an appointment 847-818-1440
• Wait in your car on the appointment day and text us (we will give you a 

number when the appointment is scheduled) to let us know you have 
arrived to be sure any previous appointment has departed.

• Wear a face mask.
• Do not bring extra guests.
• Sanitize your hands and maintain social distancing - we will have hand 

sanitizer on the table in the hall.
• Cancel your appointment, if you are feeling ill OR experiencing signs 

or symptoms of COVID-19 OR were recently exposed to someone with 
symptoms. 

We are also committed to working with our clubs virtually.  A virtual 
meeting can be arranged to review your club’s needs. 

Please call or send an email to schedule an office visit or virtual 
appointment. 

Stay safe.

Jan, Meredith, Patty


